
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Storjohann’s  
News 

Week of September 
26th  

Important 
News 

Email: storjohannrachel@pleasval.k12.ia.us 
Class Website: http://missstorjohann2ndgrade.weebly.com/ 

Homework In class this week: 
Literacy: Nonfiction has been the 
focus this week. The students 
have been asking and answering 
questions with informational text. 
Next week we will work on main 
idea and key details.   
 
Math: Unit 2 is off to a great 
start!  We are busy working on 
addition strategies to help us 
solve problems.  
 
Language: This week’s focus was 
compound sentences using the 
conjunctions and, or, or but. We 
combined simple sentences 
together to make compound 
sentences. 
 
Spelling: This week’s spelling 
pattern was silent-e. This will be 
the focus for another week of 
spelling.  
 
 

Fall Testing: 
 
To prepare for fall 
testing, please make 
sure your child is 
practicing math facts 
as well as reading 
every evening. I will 
be reading one-on-one 
with the students in 
the next couple of 
weeks for 
benchmarking. We will 
also take our second 
round of math facts. 
If you need 
suggestions on how 
to study, please let 
me know  I know 
testing will go great!  

The students 
have started 
with their 
weekly 
homework. 
Nightly work 
should include: 
 
1. Studying 
spelling words.  
 
2. Twenty 
minutes of 
reading and 
completion of 
reading/homewo
rk log.  
 
3. Studying math 
facts.  
 
4. Math Home 
Links  
 
 
 

: Upcoming Dates 
 Tuesday, October 4th: Happy Joes 

Fundraiser Night 

 Wednesday, October 5th :Early 
Dismissal  

 Wednesday, October 5th: Genesis 
Flu Shot Clinic 

 

:Specials: 
 

Day 1- Music 
Day 2- PE 
Day 3- Art 
Day 4- PE 

 
Library- Fridays 
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